
VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY 

WAYS AND MEANS PROGRAM GOALS  

SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

Our main goal is to increase our funds.  We are open to new ideas.  Here’s a few happening now.
                    

  

 The calendar Make checks payable: VFW A-WI  memo: Money Raffle  (NO CASH OR PERSONAL CHECKS) 
 The deadline for all ticket sales is September 15, 2023. No exceptions.   
 All stubs and checks need to be given to a District President, Line Officer, or Ways and Means Chair.   
 All stubs and Auxiliary checks are to be in an envelope, clearly marked on front with Auxiliary name, 

number, amount of tickets and Auxiliary check   

 

                 

 

Alicia Weix & Barbara Stillman, Ways and Means Co-chairs 

We are in need of donations of tickets for sporting 
events, pictures, other items of great value ($100+).  
Also, raffle items/ baskets.  Districts will no longer be 
required to “donate” baskets for conventions, but we 
are still planning to have raffle baskets.  If any 
individual or Auxiliary would like to donate an 
item/basket, let us know.   

 

Stay tuned for more information about the Pie in 
the Face fundraiser that will be held at Mid-
winter.  Information will be shared with District 
Chairman (to be read at Fall meetings) and the 
October Bulletin.          

 


